
From: John Hollar [jhollar@drm.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 11:21 AM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: Marijuana dispensaries 

 

 
Hi Pepper –  

 

Nice to see all of you last night. I thought the sushi was great. 

 

18 V.S.A. §4474f(b) says that “the Department shall grant registration certificates to four dispensaries” 

and “no more than four dispensaries shall hold valid registration certificates at one time.” We’ve 

interpreted that to mean that we would have to close the Brandon facility to open a facility in Chittenden 

County. We would, of course, welcome any alternative interpretation, or any other thoughts you have 

about how we might approach this issue.  

 

Best, 

 

John 

 

 

 
 

John H. Hollar | Director 
Downs Rachlin Martin PLLC | Business Sense · Legal Ingenuity  
52 State Street, PO Box 1072 | Montpelier, VT 05601-1072 
Direct: 802-225-5505 | Mobile: 802-793-3176 
jhollar@drm.com | www.drm.com 
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